
Ekta, 
  
Thank you for the opportunity to consider this consultation.  However, as there 
is no DC electrification on the Scottish rail network we have no comment to 
make on the proposals. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Sarah Cooper 
  

Sarah Cooper  |  Rail Strategy Policy Adviser  |  Transport Scotland  

T: 0141 272 7490  
M:07824499277  
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